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On July 30, 2022, Shine City Project once again spent time at the Las Vegas Rescue Mission! 

 

We had six volunteers from our group who came to support the dinner service for the Las Vegas Rescue 

Mission residents. Two of our volunteers were joining us for the first time! 

 

On the menu was country fried steak, scalloped potatoes, salad, melon, and peach cobbler! While four of 

us helped to serve and place food onto the trays, two of our volunteers assisted in handing out lemonade. 

 

Because the lemonade was freshly squeezed and contained pulp and real lemons and limes, there were 

some challenges in the beginning trying to get the lemonade out from the drink dispenser. We suspect that 

the pulp ultimately clogged up the spout and prevented us from getting lemonade out. 

 

In a sticky situation, some of the Las Vegas Rescue Mission residents came to our rescue and later 

suggested using a ladle to scoop out and pour the lemonade into cups! 

 

With their help, we were able to get back into business! Everyone was able to enjoy their meals with 

some lemonade! 


